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From 10 to 14 May 2020, the International 
Federation of Surveyors (FIG), together with Dutch 
partners, will organise the FIG Working Week at 
RAI Convention Centre in Amsterdam.

The FIG Working Week 2020 will provide the 
exchange of knowledge and technical expertise 
related to ‘Smart Surveyors for Land & Water 
Management’. You can expect an interesting 
mix of plenary and technical sessions, a trade 
exhibition and a variety of side events and social 
events. The technical programme will consist of 
over 500 presentations in the field of surveying, 
including best practices and new research on 
sensing technologies and spatial data processing.

We have only ten years left to achieve the UN 
Sustainable Development Goals. Therefore, we 
need to address the global challenges to create 
a sustainable planet in a smart way. A way that 
requires an integrated approach for Land & Water 
Management. The meeting will be multidisciplinary, 
welcoming over 1500 participants from around 
the world. It is the platform for smart surveyors to 
evaluate their actual and future role in achieving 
the SDG’s.

This FIG Working Week 2020 is an opportunity to 
join forces and bring us closer to achieving the 
SDG’s. So register now!

 REGISTER
NOW


